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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-056 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  November 22, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  2021 Per Diem Updates for Travel & Expenses Available Now 
 

 
This announcement is to notify institutions currently using the GeorgiaFIRST Financials 
Travel & Expense module of updated per diem rates (CONUS/OCONUS) for all 
locations. 
 
The updated rates were applied to production on the evening of November 19, 2021 
and have an effective date of November 19, 2021. The per diem updates reflect the 
GSA rates released October 1, 2021. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

